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Supply Chain Forum Recap – A Look Inside Chamberlain Grifco’s New Somersby 
HQ! 🔹 

On the 27th February  we kicked oī our Įrst Supply Chain Forum for 2025 at 
Chamberlain Grifco’s impressive new 19,000-square-metre facility in 
Somersby—a major milestone for the company aŌer outgrowing its former 
warehouse in Gosford. 
 

The event featured insights from Graeme Sheekey, Director of OperaƟons and 
IT, who walked us through the meƟculous planning behind Chamberlain’s 
relocaƟon, including: 
 ✅ The strategic approach to moving equipment and managing inventory 

 ✅ Establishing a robust IT infrastructure to support the consolidaƟon 

 ✅ The development of their new R&D test facility 
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Following the presentaƟons, aƩendees were given an exclusive site tour of the 
new headquarters, which now brings together Chamberlain’s manufacturing, 
warehousing, and engineering teams under one roof for the Įrst Ɵme. 
A big thank you to our partner Rarekind for their involvement , which has been 
a 10-plus year relaƟonship in holding these events, and to the Chamberlain 
team for hosƟng us at such an incredible venue! This forum set a strong tone 
for the year ahead, and we look forward to conƟnuing these valuable industry 
conversaƟons in 2025. 

 

 

 

 


